
         Kildimo, 

         Miltown Malbay, 

         Co Clare. 

         8th July 2013 

Irish Pensions Trust 

Oyster Point 

Temple Road  

Blackrock 

Co. Dublin. 

I refer to the attached copy letter and would request information regarding the current position of 

this pension plan. 

I have no record of ever having received the ‘policy document’ referred to in the letter. 

Thank you. 

 

Donal Barry 


